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This week the team from A_Space Australia will begin the installation on our brand-new active play 

circuit! The new playground takes inspiration from the popular Australian Ninja Warrior series but 

retains elements of a 

traditional play gym also. The 

active play circuit will be 

located adjacent to the new 

half-court basketball setup 

below the soccer field and will 

provide an additional play 

space for our primary students 

during recess and lunch, but 

for all classes during fruit 

break, PE, and sport. We 

cannot wait to see the finished 

product. I am sure there will be 

some very keen students 

ready to test themselves on 

the new course! 
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SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 

Congratulations to everyone involved in our School Cross Country last 
Friday. It was a wonderful opportunity for students, staff, parents, 
families, and friends to come together and enjoy the spirit of our school. 
All students put in a tremendous effort completing the cross-country 
course. The healthy competition and camaraderie demonstrated by the 
students contributed to the supportive, friendly, and unified tone of the 
day.  

A big thank you must go to the P&C who coordinated the barbeque 
lunch, and the parents who helped with organisation and service on the 
day, and to everyone who sent in the tasty cakes and slices to sell. Your 
efforts were very much appreciated and really made the day a special 
one.  

This Friday, students who placed in the top four in the age groups from 8/9 years to 12 years, will 
have the opportunity to compete in the Highlands Cross Country carnival. This will be held here in 
Gundagai at the Racecourse. A note for successful students will be sent via Compass. 

PSSA TOUCH FOOTBALL 

Today, our boys and girls PSSA Touch Football teams took on Temora Public School in the NSW 

PSSA knockout. Both games were highly entertaining, with some cracking tries scored and athletic 

touches made. Unfortunately, both teams were unsuccessful in making it through to the next stage 

of competition. 



 



STAGE 2 EXCURSION – CANBERRA 

Years 3 and 4 travel to Canberra this Wednesday 24 May, to visit the War Memorial and Questacon.  

Bus departs 8:00am please be at school for roll call at 7:50am 

Bus returns to school at approx. 5:30pm 

Students to wear sports unform and bring a packed morning tea, lunch, afternoon snack and drink. 

 

PREMIERS READING CHALLENGE 

The NSW Premier's Reading Challenge is in full swing and continues until Friday 

18 August so there is plenty of time for everyone to complete the challenge. 

Congratulations to Molly Bell Gardner Thompson, Aiden Shaw and Oliva Shaw who 

have completed the challenge. 

HONOUR BOARD 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Kinder Hailee Johnson, Courtney Bond, Mason Bell, Gina 
Myers Kinder Evelyn Wedlake 

Year 1 Hank Field, Cullen Smith, Amelia Lott, Maci 
Manton, Esmerelda Day Year 1 CJ Pigram 

Year 2 Delilah Lyons, Archer Elphick, Lewis Moore, Mylee 
Longhurst Year 2 Beau Smart 

Year 3  Ty Johnson, Ruby-Rose Field. Pippa Field, Jack 
Fifield Year 3  Alex McGregor 

Year 4 Norah Lindley, Charlie Shannon, Millie McGrath, 
Lillie Robertson, Tyler Smith, Charlie West Year 4 Declan Smith 

Year 5 Lucy Manton, Tessa Murdoch, Jaxon Bell, Zoey 
Moore, Tilly Eade Year 5 Benny Green 

Year 6 Brayden Bell, Clayton Rainbow, Chloe Thurgar, 
Chase Polsen 

Year 6 Grace Wheaton 

GUNDY GREAT AWARD 

Amelia Lott for her enthusiastic and outgoing approach to school life 



 


